
 
 
 

Office of the Controller of Examinations 

 

HERITAGE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, KOLKATA 

 
Ref. No. HRIT/0914/COE-02 Date: 27.05.2024 

NOTICE  

 

To All Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 

Subject: Postponement of Examinations scheduled for 28.05.2024 

 

This is to inform all concern that due to unavoidable circumstances, the B.Tech 6th Semester 

Examinations 2024 scheduled for 28.05.2024 have been postponed.  

 

Details of the Postponement: 

 

• Original Exam Date : May 28, 2024 

• New Exam Date : May 30, 2024  

 

Please note that the exams on 30.05.2024 will follow the same timetable as originally planned 

and invigilation duties will shift to the new date accordingly.  

 

For any urgent queries or assistance, you can contact the COE office at   

controller @heritageit.edu . 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Prof. N. P. Nayak 

(Controller of Examinations) 


